North American Energy Standards Board

MC15026
Request for Minor Correction/Clarification of a NAESB Business Practice Standard, Model Business Practice or Electronic Transaction


	Date of Request:
	November 5, 2015


1. Submitting Entity & Address:
	Keith Sappenfield, Chairman NAESB WGQ Contracts Subcommittee

	

	

	

	


2. Contact Person, Phone #, Fax #, Electronic Mailing Address:
	Name:
	
	Keith Sappenfield

	Title:
	
	Project Manager and Principal

	Phone:
	
	832-203-1487

	Fax:
	
	281-520-4625

	E-mail:
	
	keith.sappenfield@erm.com 


3.  Version and Standard Number(s) suggested for correction or clarification: 

	NAESB Wholesale Gas Quadrant (WGQ) Business Practice Standards, Version 3.0
Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) to NAESB WGQ Standard No. 6.3.1 


4.  Description of Minor Correction/Clarification including redlined standards corrections:

In the section ‘Can I modify the contract?’ change the word ‘contact’ to ‘contract’ in two instances as shown in redline below:
Can I modify the contract?

Any modification to the contract terms, whether electronically or to the paper form should be clearly reflected to the party you are contracting with.  When you modify the contract electronically, you should delete the GISB/NAESB watermark from the documents so that the recipient knows that it is not the standard Base Contract.

5. Reason for of Minor Correction/Clarification:

	During a review of the Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) to NAESB WGQ Standard No. 6.3.1 the word ‘contract’ had been misspelled as ‘contact’ in two instances.  This minor correction is submitted to correct the spelling errors.


